
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 I can hardly believe we’re at the end of the term already, but Easter is just round the corner giving us 

a good opportunity to enjoy a time of celebrating New Life and Hope. We are all ready for a good break 

after a hard working term but it is very helpful to keep the children involved in their learning using fun and 

practical activities. Please can the Y6 children particularly use the many websites and materials available 

to help with their preparation for the upcoming SATS which take place during the week beginning 

Monday 8th May. Times tables practice is always beneficial.  

Thank you to all those parents who came along to Parents’ Evening this week. It is so important that we 

work in partnership to help your child achieve their full potential. If you were unable to attend, please 

arrange an alternative appointment, thank you. 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Jessica Reddy in Y1 who won my good manners award last week. She always shows excellent 

manners and is kind and polite. She is a quiet member of our school family who shines quietly everywhere she goes - 

we are all very proud of you, Jessica - well done. 

 

Attendance  

Please read the attached Attendance Information Leaflet carefully – it sets out all the information you need to know 

about the importance of your child being in school every day eg. The minimum attendance level which is expected at 

our school is 96%. It is when attendance falls below this level that school will start to monitor closely the amount of 

time children have off school. 

Rainbow Day  

A reminder that on Wednesday 5th April all children may come dressed in some or all the colours of the rainbow. 

Please send in a minimum donation of £1 to support the Rainbow charity (see last week’s newsletter for details).   

 

Easter Dates Reminder 

Springo Bingo at St Bernard’s Club Friday 31st March-6pm start 

Easter Activity Day – Monday 3rd April  

Easter Egg and Bonnets competition –Tuesday 4th - all entries will be judged and prizes awarded. 

Easter Celebration Service – Wednesday 5th - 9:15am - all children will be taking part and everyone is welcome to join 

us for this very special celebration.  (Refreshments will be served at the end of the service) 

We finish for the Easter holiday on Wednesday 5th at 2pm and re-open on Tuesday 18th April at 8:55am. 

There will be no newsletters next week. 

 

 

May you all have a very happy and peaceful Easter. 
                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is HOPE 

 


